
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Urgent No*ce 
 
Dear Caders, 
 
Due to an electricity outage at Barbaruah, Dibrugarh, we are preparing to install a generator. 
Therefore, all students from Dibrugarh, Tinsukia, Charaideo, Sivasagar, Jorhat, Golaghat, 
Dhemaji and Lakhimpur are requested to postpone their visit to NEFSA for tomorrow. You may 
reschedule your visit for 23-09-2024. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 

 


